APPENDIY 3

Louise Romaine

From:

Sent: Saturday, 08 February 2025 19:12
To: Licensing

Subject: Heron licence

[You don't often get email from. Learn why this is important at https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderidentification ]

CYBER SECURITY WARNING: This email is from an external source - be careful of attachments and links. If in doubt
contact ICT Services via the YouriCT link on The Bridge.

I am a local resident (Park avenue south) & object to this application, | do not see the need for another alcohol
licence in this area especially with the proposed opening times, | was relieved when bargain booze closed as it was
attracting people who we don’t want in the area & | sometimes didn’t feel comfortable walking round there in the
dark as I've experienced a few altercations at bargain booze with addicts & beggars causing trouble after been
caught trying to steal alcohol & they then used to visit heron & farmfoods as well & steal from them, this seems to
have calmed down since it closed. The garage sell alcohol as does the post office & | believe a new one stop is
opening on the bank which will sell alcohol so why is there a need for yet another outlet potentially causing
disruptive behaviour for the local residents & putting staff in danger still working when all the other local units have
closed so therefore leaving them isolated.

I hope common sense & respect for the people living nearby prevails rather than money been the only concern.

Thank you Karen
Sent from my iPad



